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Honoring the 4th of July Wrong?
We at The John Birch Society hope you enjoyed the recent holiday weekend… For there is an organized
campaign to get us to forget Independence Day and even July 4th. Unfortunately, we celebrate the 4th of July
and some tend to forget what day it is: Independence Day. The day we celebrate our independence.

The Declaration of Independence is no longer taught in our schools to the level it should be because it runs up
against the agenda of the communist Marxists. Could Independence Day soon be abolished? Find out on this
episode of Activate America.
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